Although the record was 1-14, there were a few positives to the
season. First, we have a lot of players returning for the next
season. That could make us a better team in the future. Next year
the team will concentrate on doing things the right way and learn
how to play hard as we did in the past. We have five players
returning for the next season, as well as a group of players from
our J.V. program. Hopefully, the future is bright for the varsity
basketball team.

m Left to Right, 1st Row: Irffaan Mukul, Justin Tisdale, Chris
sghtery. From Left to Right, 2nd Row: Luc Muhirwa, Jack Davis,
p O'Gorman, Malcom Mathis, Ray Lock, Coach William "Speedy"
mson.




